
Smith+Nephew to launch new website and introduce powerful 
Medical Education platform 

On January 24th, Smith+Nephew will introduce a new and fully modernized company website, 
built using feedback from interviews and surveys with hundreds of healthcare professionals 
from around the world. 

As a function of this upgrade select content on Education+Evidence will migrate to the new 
Smith+Nephew Medical Education learning platform.  

Driven by our global Medical Education team, the new platform will feature in-depth, quality 
content and add a unified connection to:  

• Accredited online courses

• Live webinars

• Automated educational pathways

• Personalized dashboard

• and much more to come!

Important Note:  
Registered Education Unlimited learners will be asked to reset their password with this upgrade. 



We also invite those who have not previously registered on Education Unlimited to create a 
profile to access Smith+Nephew educational content. 

You can access the Medical Education platform here https://educationunlimited.smith-

nephew.com/ and a list of FAQs to help you get started on your journey can be found here 
https://educationunlimited.smith-nephew.com/course/view.php?id=514  
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